
Traditional Learning Academy
1189 Rochester Avenue, Coquitlam, BC, V3K 2X3

Ph: 604-931-7265 Fax: 604-931-3432 Email: tlaoffice@traditionallearning.com

   INTENT TO RETURN 2022/2023

Students at TLA are automatically re-registered each year, and priority for any vacant classroom spaces is
assigned to children from current TLA families.  Registrations and interviews for the upcoming academic
year have begun and so we need our current families to make their intent to return known.  We also need
to know if you intend to register any additional family members, and also if any of your children who are
presently at TLA will not return.  This information should be submitted no later than Monday, January 31,
2022.

NAME OF FAMILY: ________________________________________ PHONE: __________________

Please fill in the first names of your children now attending TLA, and check the appropriate column.

STUDENT NAME Returning Not Returning Uncertain*

* All students who have been marked “Uncertain” will be considered “Not Returning” if families have
not informed us otherwise by March 4, and their spaces will then be made available to new applicants.

Do you have additional children to enrol for the 2022/2023 school year?  If so, please indicate below:**

Name: _______________________________________ Grade in September, 2022: ________________

Name: _______________________________________ Grade in September, 2022: ________________
[** A new, separate application is required; please obtain this from the school office.]

Signature: _________________________________________ Date: ____________________________

Please return this form to the office by Monday, January 31, 2022.
 Sent: January 21, 2022


